

March 9, 2017

QUICK LINKS

June Minis
No Spring Breaks
Wireless Access
Philadelphia Flower
Show
Mystery Lunch Bunch
Snow Reminder
This Week's Coffee
Break
Parking
OLLI Calendar

Snow Reminder

There is a chance of snow Monday evening.
Remember that OLLI classes and events are cancelled if DCPS announces a delayed opening or that DC public schools are closed.



Connect with Coffee & Conversation

Next week's Coffee

Break is on Tuesday,

March 14, from 1:15

to 1:45 pm in the 5th

floor Social Space.

Consider Leading A June Mini

_ If you have considered becoming an SGL (Study Group Leader) and creating a study group, a June Mini is a great time to try. Minis are one-class-per-week study groups for four weeks. Also, minis allow for a wider range of course offerings than during our typical semesters. This June they will be offered from Monday, June 5, through Friday, June 30. Any member interested in offering a Mini can submit the online proposal. Go to https://www.olli-

dc.org/studygroupform, select June 2017 Minis
from the Select Semester pulldown menu. If you have
questions about offering a June Mini, please contact
Carl Weichel, the June Minis Coordinator or Tony
Long. Alternatively, please feel free to email or call a
member of the Curriculum Committee if you
questions about a specific subject area.

Registration for Minis will be \$100, and members may take up to three minis. We will mail catalogs in April. We encourage members to participate in this new series. Look for updates on the June Minis in our e-newsletters and on the OLLI website.

No Breaks During Spring Semester

We have **no scheduled days off or breaks this semester.** However, schedules for individual study groups are managed by the Study Group Leaders.

Wireless Access

The new WiFi access has been implemented at 4801. Simply select **AUGuest-ByRCN**. You do not need a password.

Philadelphia Flower Show

Parking

Click here to review

AU's parking policy and
for information on how to
download and use the
PayByPhone app on your
smartphone. No more
standing in line at the
kiosk!!

Join other OLLI members on a trip to the Philadelphia Flower Show on Saturday, May 18. The bus leaves from St. Sophia Greek Orthodox Cathedral at 8:00 am and returns between 5:30 and 6:00 pm. The cost is \$80 per person and the registration deadline is close of business today, March 9. Read the full description and register online at https://www.olli-dc.org/events/flowershow.

Mystery Lunch Bunch Returns

A book club-style discussion group will meet over lunch (bring your own) on selected Wednesdays from 12:00-1:00 pm in Room G on the 5th floor.

Wednesday, March 22:

The Wrong Side of Goodbye by Michael Connelly Wednesday, April 12:

A Carrion Death by Michael Stanley

Wednesday, May 3:

The Trespasser by Tana French

Contact Susan Greif at susangreif@gmail.com with your questions or to let her know of your interest.

OSHER LIFELONG LEARNING INSTITUTE AT AMERICAN UNIVERSITY

Website www.olli-dc.org | Phone 202-895-4860 | E-mailto: olli@american.edu | Mailing Address 4400 Massachusetts Ave NW | Washington, DC 20016

Anne Wallace, *Executive Director* | Tony Long, *Deputy Executive Director*Mary Fran Miklitsch, *Program Coordinator* | Susan Kalil, *Administrative Assistant*Besith Pineda, *Technology Support/Administrative Assistant*

View OLLI Events Calendar

Join E-Mail List

View Our Website

